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April 28. 2015 

Please do not let First Energy or Duke Energy gouge us any further. We have a 
geothermal system instalied in 2008, thinking it wouW help us and the environment. 
We save practically no money due to high electric rates for our supplemental heat. 

Most irritating is the $ 40 we pay each month for gas service. We use between 7 cents 
and 14 cents per month for our gas range and gas clothes dryer. We pay $ 40 because 
we have a gas meter and gas pipes coming into our house. 

Please do not allow Duke Energy or First Energy to take unfair advantage any further, 
and make them pay for their antiquated coal fired plants. 

Hoping you listen to average citizens, 

Richard and Marysue Dickmann Q 

9514 Bluewing Terrace 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45241 
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